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Report Type: Report.  No Board Action Required.  
 
Committee Meeting Date:  None 
 

I. Task List Review 
A. Upper Campus: 

1. We are still in the process of purchasing the Briarcliff United Methodist site.  We have selected 
a lender, we have performed the required due diligence, and closing is expected in the next 
week. 

2. We are applying for a FY19 Charter School Facilities Grant from the state, worth up to $100,000.  
It focuses on campus security so we are primarily looking at fencing for both campuses, with the 
upper campus being a higher priority.  

3. The project list developed in May continues to be refined and prioritized, with the above-
referenced grant application being the short-term focus.   

    
B. Lower Campus Fall 2018 Modulars:  

1. Final contract with MHI Construction was executed on June 14.   
2. Land Disturbance Permit from Dekalb County was granted on June 25.  A required pre-

construction meeting is scheduled at the Dekalb County government offices on Monday, July 9. 
3. Grading in preparation for the modulars is expected to be completed this week – as it only takes 

a few days.  The modulars are scheduled to be installed starting on July 16 and completed in 
one week.  The grader will continue to work on final grading and sidewalks with completion 
expected before school starts.       
 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 at 6:30pm in the Lower Campus conference room 
 
End of Report 
 
cc:  Jason Bitar, Denise Clayton-Purvis, Doreen DeFlavis, Christi Elliott-Earby, Darren Fagan, Josh Gregory, Ryan Hudak, 
Brad Jones, James Minderhout, Elizabeth Oliver, Amy Stone, Denise Procida, Chip White, Mira Williams, Anna Witte, 
Delilah Wynn-Brown  
 


